
CEPP meeting January 23, 2013 
Minutes 
 
In attendance: Michael Arnush (Chair), Chris Kopec, Josh Ness, Bill Lewis, Peter von 
Allmen, Rochelle Calhoun, Hope Casto, Benjamin Bechand (’14), Emily Kowal (’13) 
 
1. Minutes approved from retreat (1/16/13) 
2. Dean’s Card Revision 

• CEPP accepted the final version of the Dean’s Card to be presented with the 
rationale and amendments to the faculty at the 2/1/13 meeting. 

3. Culture-Centered Inquiry Requirement Proposal 
• CEPP discussed the current CCI proposal with attention to questions about 

whether the additional course requirement in the proposal is deliverable. 
CEPP will canvas the faculty through consultation with chairs and program 
directors using the following timeline:  

i. February: proposal to chairs and program directors and 
information sessions with faculty members of CEPP 

ii. March (1st week): discussion of proposal and specific questions 
about course offerings at department meetings 

iii. March (by 3/22): feedback from chairs and program directors to 
faculty members of CEPP 

iv. March (3/27): CEPP faculty members report this feedback to CEPP 
4. Committee of the whole (COW) discussions for Spring 2013 

• CEPP discussed potential topics for COW discussions. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hope Casto 


